
 

 

 
Portadown Rugby Club Girls aged 10 – 14.  Give it a try, 8 week programme. £10, free t-shirt 
included, starts 13th June 2018. Registration 6.45 pm for 7 pm start. 

JPII Award: Making young people visible in the Church.  The next meeting will be held on 
Monday 26th June at 7pm when we will undertake a litter pick around the Church grounds and 
will finish off with a well-deserved pizza!  Everyone please attend and bring their Award Card for 
signing. "Be demanding of the world around you; be demanding first of all with yourselves. Be 
children of God; take pride in it!" – Pope John Paul II   
Road Closure The Twelfth Demonstration will be help in Aghalee Village on Thursday 12th July 
2018. All roads leading to the village will be closed from approximately 11 am until 2 pm and 
again from 3.30pm until 6pm. 
World Meeting of Families TICKETS FOR THE FINAL MASS IN PHOENIX PARK 
Single day tickets for the Final Mass are free and will be available from the website from 25th 
June. www.worldmeeting2018.ie/en/Tickets/Closing-Mass-ticket-only. Every adult and child 
attending will need a ticket. Under 18s must be accompanied by an adult. All tickets will be for 
standing sections. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

  

 

   

  

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

24th June 2018 

Weekly Collections: 
£1,252.17 

 
Pope’s Collection 

£684.60 
 
 

Recent Expenditure: 
Printing £ 129.36 

 

Thank you for 
supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

 

There will be a collection after Communion for the World 
Meeting of Families. 

Fr Declan will visit the sick & housebound this week. 

GIFT 4 Prayer Petitions: We would love our parish family to join 
with us spiritually while we are on pilgrimage in Rome. We have 
placed a petition at the back of the Chapel. Please leave your prayer 
petitions in the basket provided and we will pray for your intention 
and our parish during our pilgrimage. Thank you. 

Romanian Orphanage Appeal Thank-you to everyone who 
supported the recent work in Chitila. Please see the photographs in 
the Church porch of the refurbishment of the kitchen in the 
convent and the new accessible outdoor therapy pool.  

Donations in lieu of Flowers Thank-you to the families who 
recently donated money to the parish Romanian orphanage fund in 
lieu of flowers.   

Annual National Grandparents Pilgrimage at the Shrine of Our 
Lady of Knock is on 9th September 2018. See notice board for 
more information. 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes There are a few places left on 
the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes (11-16 July.)  If anyone is 
interested they should contact the Pilgrimage Office on 028 9064 
6040 or email lourdes@downandconnor.org. 

St Mary’s Camogie Club Treasure Hunt Sunday 1st July  

6.30pm from The Gate Inn with the hunt ending at The Gate Inn.  

£5 per adult, kids go free. Come along for some fun and to 
support your local club 

Graveyard:  Over ten years ago an opportunity was given to 
parishioners and those with strong connections with the Parish to 
purchase unspecified single plots in St. Patrick’s cemetery. The 
cemetery is reaching full capacity. We therefore ask any Parishioner 
who has or has knowledge of anyone who has such a plot to 
contact the Parish Office urgently and in any event before the 1st 
July 2018 and provide a copy of the receipt. We will do our best to 
prioritise those people for the remaining plots in St. Patricks. The 
original offer was clearly made subject to supply. We would 
however give an assurance that if anyone holding such a receipt is 
to come forward after the final plot is released in St. Patrick’s they 
will be accommodated in any future extension of the cemetery. 

  

               

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Philomena Kerr 
Claire Fitzpatrick 
Jenny Ward 
Fr Frank Harper 
Brian Doris Months Mind Mass Saturday 7th July at 7 pm 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME  

Aidan Corey  Anniversary Mass Saturday 23rd June at 7pm 
Agnes Magee  Anniversary Mass Sunday 24th June at 11am 
Pauline Montgomery  Anniversary Mass Friday 29th June at 10am  
Kevin Nelson (6)  Anniversary Mass Sunday 1st July at 11am 
John Creaney 
Eileen Creaney  John Tallon 
Georgina Mulholland  Eamonn Mulholland 
Mary Mallon  Rose McConaghy 
Thomas John McCartan (10) 
 
 
 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family:     Poppy Rose Maureen & Ethan James 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/en/Tickets/Closing-Mass-ticket-only
mailto:lourdes@downandconnor.org

